
 

 

 
    Draft Council Code of Conduct Available for Public Comment 
 
Brampton residents are invited to submit comments on a new Draft Code of Conduct 
for Council, as presented by the City's Integrity Commissioner. 
 

Council intends to consider the draft Code of Conduct at its meeting on January 27, 
2016 at 9:30 am, with an effective date of February 1, 2016.  
 

The draft code is available on the City's website (www.brampton.ca).   
Click on City Hall, then Accountability & Transparency. 
 

Please submit your comments by email or in writing by January 22, 2016 to the City 
Clerk.  (See below for contact information.) 

 
Proposed Amendments to City Procedure By-law 

Re: Start Times for Council Meetings and Reconsideration Motions 
 

At the Corporate Services Committee meeting on Wednesday, January 20, 2016 at 3:00 
p.m. at the address below, the following amendments will be considered: 
 

 Start Times for Council Meetings 

 Motions for Reconsideration Conditional on Mover Voting on Prevailing Side 
 

The Procedure By-law will be amended to start Regular Council meetings at 9:30 am.  
 

Also, a motion to reconsider a previous decision will be conditional on the Member 
moving the motion to be on the prevailing side of the original motion. 
 

Anyone interested in speaking to these items at the Committee meeting or making a 
written submission, should contact the City Clerk’s Office, no later than 4:30 pm, 
January 19, 2016. 
 

Information is available for review at the City Clerk’s Office, at the address below, during 
regular business hours.   
 

This notice is provided pursuant to Procedure By-law 160-2004, as amended.  If Council 
decides to refer or defer consideration of this item to a subsequent meeting, no further 
public notice will be given. 
 
Dated: January 14, 2016 

 P. Fay, City Clerk 
2 Wellington St. W., Brampton,ON  L6Y 4R2 
905 874-2172 (voice), 905 874-2119 (fax) 905 874-2130 (TTY) 
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca                                                                           
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